
Vaccinations for Secondary 3 Students 

 

 

Vaccinations for Tetanus, Meningitis-C and Human Papillomavirus (boys & girls) as well as any 

other missing vaccines will be offered to Secondary 3 students on October 16th, 17th & 18th 

2019 at school. 

Please make sure your child brings his or her vaccination booklet. Health insurance cards are 

not required. 

For further information, please visit the school vaccination program:     Quebec.ca/vaccination 
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